
 

 
                                    Opening doors to exciting learning, the wider world and a fulfilled future 
                                                                             Headteacher: Mrs E Le Gros 

 
 

Required For September 2021 or sooner if possible 

 Class teachers 

 

Widden Primary School is looking to appoint two dynamic and innovative teachers to 

join our friendly team of staff in September 2021. The year group will depend on the 

experience of the successful candidate who will be supported by colleagues in their 

role. 

 

We are looking for someone who is: 

• Committed to raising standards 

• An excellent teacher 

• Self-motivated 

• A team player 

• Proactive 

• An effective communicator 

• Aspirational 

 

We can offer you: 

 

 A school committed to improving outcomes for all children 

 An improving school  

 A positive and friendly learning environment 

 Excellent professional development and career opportunities 

 A caring ethos with support from colleagues and the leadership team 

 A dedicated and supportive team ethos 

 Enthusiastic children 

 An inclusive school 

 High quality IT to support workload 

 Commitment towards achieving a healthy work / life balance  

 A diverse community and fabulous children  



 

We welcome both experienced teachers and NQTs.  

NQTS may be employed from July 2021 if possible. 

 
We would like to hear from you if you share our vision, values and enthusiasm. An 

application form, job description and person specification are available from the 
school. Please email School Business manager Lou Kulisewa at 

bursar@widden.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

Closing date: 19th April 2021. 

Interviews will take place 4th and 5th May 2021. 
 

 

Successful applicants will be invited to interview by Friday 23rd April 2021 and will be 

observed teaching at Widden or by prior arrangement at their current school, if 

possible, week beginning 26th April 2021. 

School information is available at: https://www.widdenprimaryschool.net/ 
 

Due to the current global situation interviews may take place remotely, if necessary; 
however, the remote interview will try to replicate as far as possible what would have 

occurred if candidates had been in school. 
 

If you are invited into school, we have covid-19 procedures in place, hand sanitiser, 
social distancing and wearing of a face mask in all communal areas. 

 

Widden is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 
and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment. The successful candidate will be required to complete an 
enhanced DBS disclosure and provide references. CVs are not accepted. 

Widden Primary School values the diversity of our workforce and welcomes 
applications from all sectors of the community. 
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